
Mitchell. The District 8 
L.V.M.A. Representative 
is Sue Olivier, who is 
our L.V.M.A. President-
Elect. I have seen Sue in 
leadership roles in the 
past, and I know that 
she will do a wonderful 
job next year! And, as 
usual, I had a great time 
visiting with my old and 
follicular-challenged 
classmate, Bernie 
Mayer. 
 

Please consider 
attending the 
Southwest Veterinary 
Symposium in San 
Antonio. The meeting 
will be held  September 

I hope that you are 
having a busy and 
prosperous summer. 
 

It was privilege for me 
to represent the 
L.V.M.A. at the recent 
LSU-SVM graduation. 
Congratulations to our 
new class of 
veterinarians! 
 

At our recent meeting, 
the Board of the 
L.V.M.A. decided that it 
would benefit our 

membership greatly to 
continue our 
association with our 
Lobbyists. Our 
profession will 
continually be 
challenged in the 
Louisiana Legislature 
every year and we need 
to protect our interests. 
This is one of the most 
important ways that we 
can help our members. 
 

On my "Presidential 
Tour", I recently visited 
a District 8 meeting, 
which is the New 
Orleans area. I expect 
great things from their 
new President, Pam 
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26-29. It is a fabulous 
meeting with great C.E. 
The webpage is http://
www.swvs.org/
index.php .  

The LVMA is now seeking nominations for the 2013 LVMA Annual Awards. As 
usual, the association will present the Dr. Everett D. Besch Distinguished Service 
Award, The Ralph C. Cooper Veterinarian of the Year Award, Pet of the Year, 
Support Person of the Year and Sales Person of the Year. Before the honorees can 
be selected we need you to nominate them! So please turn to page 9 and fill out 
the appropriate form for the deserving friend, colleague, classmate or coworker 
and send it in to the LVMA office by November 15th. Once selected, award 
recipients will be notified and there will be a presentation during the Winter 
Meeting in Baton Rouge, January 24-26, 2013. The nominator of the selected 
recipients will also be asked to attend the Winter Meeting to present the award. 

It ’s Award Time! 
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Welcome to the newest member of the LVMA Board of Directors, Dr. Matt Traylor, representing the Calcasieu 
Veterinary Medical Association.  Dr. Matt Traylor replaces Dr. Robert Lofton who has matriculated to Auburn after 
years of distinguished service to the LVMA. 
 

It was noted at a recent LVMA Board of Directors meeting that total membership for 2013 stands at 973.  Thanks to all 
for your commitment to the future of organized veterinary medicine in Louisiana.  An updated membership directory 
should be available on-line in the members-only section of the website by the end of August. 
 

Mark your calendars and plan to attend the one-day seminar on Media Management and Strategic Marketing to be 
given by Dr. Jim Humphries of the Veterinary News Network on October 9, 2013 at the LSU SVM, sponsored by CEVA.  
There will be no fee for attendance.  Space will be limited so we urge you to register early.  Registration forms should 
be distributed and available by late August. 
 

The Southwest Veterinary Symposium is almost upon us.  See the advertisement below and don’t miss this exciting 
meeting.  The LVMA is in partnership with the Texas, Oklahoma, Arkansas and New Mexico veterinary medical 
associations (VMAs) in conducting the SWVS and several other VMAs are affiliated.  If you are looking for a great “big 
meeting” experience, the SWVS is a great choice! 
 

Plan now to attend the LVMA Winter Meeting in Baton Rouge, January 23-26, 2014, and our program chairs are already 
lining up great continuing education programs.  Some of the terrific speakers presenting at the Winter Meeting in 2014 
include:  John Mauterer, DVM; Stephen Birchard, DVM; Fred Gaschen, DVM; Renee Carter, DVM; Robert Hancock, DVM; 
and, Fritz Wood, CPA..  The LVMA Winter Meeting is the premier annual event for Louisiana veterinarians to gather 
together for continuing education, business and social discussion, and encounters with veterinary industry vendors in 
a relaxed but professional environment.  Mark your calendars now for this important meeting! 
 

Stay well and stay connected! 

SUMMER IS SLIPPING AWAY BUT THE LVMA IS SURGING 

FORWARD…. 

Executive Director’s Report 
H. Bland O’Connor, Jr. CAE, CPA 
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WALTER J. ERNST, JR. VETERINARY MEMORIAL FOUNDATION 

thanks the following contributors 

 

Thanks to the following people, clinics, and all past contributors, the Dr. Walter J. Ernst, Jr. Veterinary Memorial Foundation 
continues to grow. Your continued support will help the Foundation to reach new heights. Please consider a contribution today and 

encourage your clients to participate in our memorial program. 
 

 
Donations in Memory of  Pets: 

 Helouin Veterinary Hospital, Baton Rouge 
 Jefferson Animal Hospital, Baton Rouge 
 Sulphur Animal Clinic, Sulphur 
 Southern Hills Animal Hospital, Shreveport 
 Charlotte & Dawn Robertson, Prairieville 

All donations received will be recognized. Family members will received a card notifying them of the  
donation and the individual or clinic that made the donation. 

Donations in Memory of  Persons: 
 Drs. Scott & Lynn Buzhardt, Zachary 
 Dr. & Mrs. Gordon Pirie, Baton Rouge 
 Dr. & Mrs. Doug Kent, Amite 

Your contributions are greatly appreciated. 

During a meeting of the American Veterinary Medical Association (AVMA) Executive Board on Tuesday, July 
23, Dr. V. Hugh "Chip" Price Jr. of Shreveport, La. was elected Executive Board Vice Chair. 

Dr. Price is the District VIII representative on AVMA Executive Board, representing Arkansas, Louisiana, and 
Texas, and he is director of animal resources at the Louisiana State University (LSU) Health Sciences Center in 
Shreveport, La. Dr. Price is also professor of molecular and cellular physiology and professor of emergency 
medicine at the University. 

 Dr. Price received a Bachelor of Science degree in biology from Southern Methodist University in Dallas, 
Texas, in 1969. In 1980, he received his Doctorate of Veterinary Medicine from the LSU School of Veterinary 
Medicine in Baton Rouge, La.  Prior to his teaching career at LSU, which spans from 1984 to the present day, Dr. 
Price was a National Institute of Health Post-Doctoral Fellow from 1981 to 1984 at the University of Missouri. 

Dr. Price served in the U.S. Navy from 1970 to 1974, when he was honorably discharged. His military career 
continued as he served in the U.S. Army Reserve, 141st Medical Detachment (VC), in Columbia, Mo., from 1982-
1984. From 1984 to 2007, Dr. Price served in the U.S. Reserve as a Laboratory Animal Veterinary Officer at the 
U.S. Army Medical Research Institute for Chemical Defense at the Aberdeen Proving Grounds in Maryland. He 
retired from the U.S. Army Reserve at the rank of Lieutenant Colonel in 2007. 

Dr. Price has also been active in veterinary medical associations. He served as the president of the Louisiana 
Veterinary Medical Association from 1999-2000, and as a member of the LVMA Board of Directors from 1995-
2001. Prior to becoming a member of the AVMA Executive Board, Dr. Price served as the alternate delegate from 
the LVMA to the AVMA House of Delegates (HOD) from 2001 to 2005, as delegate from 2005 to 2009, and on the 
House Advisory Committee from 2006 to 2009. 

Dr. Price also served as president of the American Association of Laboratory Animal Science (AALAS) in 
2004-2005 and was a member of the AALAS Board of Trustees from 1999-2006. 

Dr. Price is active in his community as a member of the Professional Advisory Committee of Southland 
Home Health Care. He also served as a member of the Caddo Parrish Animal Control Advisory Board from 1987 to 
1997. 

For more information about the AVMA, please visit www.avma.org.  

Dr. “Chip” Price elected Executive Board Vice Chair 

http://www.avma.org
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The LVMA Annual Winter Meeting will take place January 
23—26, 2013 at the Crowne Plaza Hotel in Baton Rouge. 
We had a record-breaking attendance in New Orleans and 
hope to see the same results in 2014. Your program 
committees are already working to plan for speakers and 
topics you are sure to be pleased 
with. More information will come 
to your mailbox but be sure to 
mark your calendars now. You 
don’t want to miss out on this 
great opportunity to acquire 20 
hours of CE while networking with 
other veterinarians, technicians 
and exhibitors right in your 
backyard. 

The Louisiana 
Veterinarian 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Louisiana Veterinary Medical Association 

8550 United Plaza Blvd., Suite 1001 
Baton Rouge, LA 70809 

Phone:  (800) 524-2996 

FAX:  (225) 408-4422 

office@lvma.org 

www.lvma.org 
 

President 

Dr. Dale Peyroux, District 7 
 

President-Elect 

Dr. Sue Olivier, District 8 

 

Vice President 

Dr. Kirk Ryan, District 9 
 

Treasurer 
Dr. Amy Grayson, District 6 

 

Immediate Past President 
Dr. Brad Everson, District 1 

 

Board Members 
Dr. James W. Rundell, District 2 

Dr. Chris Thomson, District 3 

Dr. Robert Lofton, District 4 
Dr. Trisha Marullo, District 5 

Dr. Carl Helouin, District 6 

Dr. J. Edwin Davis, Member-at-Large 
Dr. Shannon Gonsoulin, Member-at-Large 

Lauren Stump, Ex-Officio 

Catherine Chambers, Ex-Officio 
 

Committee Chairs 

Companion Animal: Dr. John Mauterer 
Emergency Management: Dr. Renee Poirrier 

Equine Program: Dr. Jay Addision and  

Dr. Sonny Corley 
Food Animal: Dr. Shannon Gonsoulin 

Legislative Committee: Dr. Patrick Thistlethwaite 

Political Action: Dr. Alfred Stevens 
 

WJE Foundation Trustees 

Dr. Carl Helouin 
Dr. Karen Becnel 

Dr. Catherine White 

Dr. W. Doug Kent 
Dr. Gordon Pirie 

 

AVMA Delegate 

Dr. C. Wayne Roberson 

 

AVMA Alternate Delegate 

Dr. Robert C. Gros 

 

Executive Director 
H. Bland O’Connor, Jr. 

 

Submit articles and advertisements to the 

LVMA office as follows: 

January/February Newsletter December 15th 

March/April Newsletter February 15th 
May/June Newsletter           April 15th 

July/August Newsletter June 15th 

September/October Newsletter August 15th 
November/December Newsletter October 15th 

Save the Date—2014 Winter Meeting 
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Looking for more ways to promote Looking for more ways to promote 

your company?your company?  
 

The LVMA has recently launched a new 
website and is offering annual sponsorships 
of it. The fee is $500.00 and your company 
logo will run on a rotating banner 
advertisement on the homepage of the 
website for an entire year. This is a great 
way to get your name out there! Contact the 
LVMA office for more information. 
 

Another way to market your brand to local 
veterinarians is to register for an exhibit 
booth at the upcoming LVMA Winter 
Meeting. Veterinarians, technicians and 
students attending the meeting enjoy 
walking around the exhibit hall between 
classes, providing great exposure for you! 
Also available at the Winter Meeting are 
sponsorships for program speakers, 
continental breakfasts, Business Meeting/
Veterinarian Luncheon and the Past 
President’s Reception. Look for your 
brochure in the mail in the next few 
months for more information! 

Veterinary Position Available:  Come join a new, but busy hospital in New Orleans.  MidCity 
Veterinary Hospital has a part-time position available.  Great staff, flexible schedule, and no 

emergency.  We are a paperless practice with digital Xray and ultrasound.  Located in a great 

neighborhood with a great clientele.  Please call: 504-304-8223 or 

email: midcityvet@gmail.com to set up an interview or send a CV.  

 

Join a team committed to practicing the highest quality medicine. Banfield Pet Hospital is hiring 
experienced Associate Veterinarians in Lafayette, Harvey and Baton Rouge. We see a diverse 

caseload and focus on teamwork, compassionate pet care, and client education. Outstanding 

compensation and benefits. Relocation assistance or sign on bonus may be available for some 
locations. To apply visit http://www.banfield.com/Veterinary-Professionals/ 

Associate Veterinarian Needed: 6 doctor small animal practice, established 30 years in Hammond 
La. seeks full time associate. Well equipped practice (Laser surgery and therapy, digital 

radiography, dental equipment, full in house lab with twice daily reference lab pickup). Salary 

based on experience and production ability. After hours compensated at 50% of total fees 
generated on calls gives great opportunity for associated to supplement competitive base pay. 

Benefits include retirement matching, C.E. stipend, association dues, and paid vacation. Flexible 

schedule 35-45 hours/wk.  Please e-mail resume’ to info@animalcarecenter.net or call Dr. Bubrig 

at    985-974-3227. 

Classifieds 

Conway Animal Clinic of Conway, Arkansas is for sale.  It is the only AAHA accredited clinic in 
Faulkner County and is one of eleven in the state of Arkansas.  This profitable practice has a long-

established location in a burgeoning city only thirty minutes from Little Rock.  This 4700 square 

foot building is comprised of four exam rooms, a kennel ward, inside/outside runs, as well as 
separate cat & dog boarding.  Equine potential.  With an experienced staff and a retiring owner 

available for a smooth transition, this is a fantastic opportunity for someone looking to uphold the 

reliable reputation of this clinic in a growing, friendly community.  Contact, Aron Tallent, DVM 

CVPM 1320 East Oak, Conway, AR (501)329-4466. 

Continued on page 12. 
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Baton Rouge, LA 70809 

(800) 524-2996 or (225)928-LVMA 

Fax (225)408-4422 
 

 

DVM CONSULTANTS® has PRACTICES FOR SALE in LA, MS, AR and TN. 
100% or more in financing is available. Contact Dr. Frank Fitzgerald at 318-481-8850 

or Ray C. Baas at 504-957-5506, or visit www.DVMConsultants.com. All inquiries 

are strictly confidential. 

ASSOCIATE NEEDED: Feline only practice in Shreveport, LA has an immediate 

opening for a part-time associate. Well-equipped practice with all the bells and 

whistles including in-house lab, digital radiolog (body and dental), and ultrasound. 

We are paperless practice with a very loyal client base and we are growing with new 
clients every day. No emergency duty. Please email resume to Pamela Stegall at 

Pamelas@catdoctoronline.com.  

Veterinarian Wanted: Small Animal Emergency Clinic located in West Monroe, LA 
has an immediate opening for a full time veterinarian. The position offers a very 

attractive base salary plus production percentage. Please e-mail resume to Tracy 

Miller at tracym2001@gmail.com or mail it to 102 Downing Pines Road West 

Monroe,  LA 71292. 

To place a classified advertisement, please email the LVMA office at office@lvma.org.  If you are a LVMA member, classified ads are free of charge.  All others are $6.00 per 
line.  If you have questions about our advertising rates, please contact the LVMA office at (225) 928-5862, (800) 524-2996, office@lvma.org, or visit our website at 

www.lvma.org. 

VetTech NEEDED - Shreveport Practice is looking for a full time veterinary 
technician who thrives in a fun learning environment.  5 doctor, 3RVT, 20 support 

staff practice; small animal medicine.  Competitive Pay and Benefits: medical and 

retirement and PTO.  E-mail or mail a resume to: Catherine Foret, DVM, University 
Veterinary Hospital, 7700 East Kings Highway, Shreveport, LA 71115. 

universityvet@me.com. www.excellentanimalcare.com. 

Emergency Veterinarian wanted; Animal ER of Mobile located in Mobile, AL is 
looking for a F/T or P/T emergency veterinarian. Animal ER of Mobile is a fully 

equipped hospital, seeing emergency and critical care referrals from the Greater 

Mobile, AL area. Previous emergency experience or internship preferred. Salary based 
on experience. Benefits package. Excellent staff. Ownership potential. Mobile is a 

beautiful gulf coast city with unlimited recreational opportunities. Come join our 

growing team at Animal ER of Mobile. Contact Dr. Chris Mau at (920)-450-7905 or 
cmau@animalerofmobile.com  

PART-TIME ASSOCIATE VETERINARIAN NEEDED for small animal practice. 
Busy 3-doctor practice looking for experienced veterinarian (at least one year) new 

clinic building, fully equipped with al lcurrent equipment. Please contact Kevine 

Fuselier at 337-942-7126 or www.bellevueac.net. 

Event Hosts Event Date Venue City, State Contact Information 

The Vets Best Friend Free 1/2 Hour Webinar 

about Marketing your 

Practice 

August 13, 2013 Online N/A www.thevetsbestfriend.com/

webinars/ 

(248) 821-5456 

LVMA Equine 

Committee  

Annual Meeting September 22—24, 

2013 

Sam’s Town Hotel & 

Casino 

Shreveport, LA (337) 235-9945 

lvmaequine@yahoo.com  

Southwest Veterinary 

Symposium 

Connect 2013 September 26—29, 

2013 

Henry B. Gonzales 

Convention Center 

San Antonio, TX (972) 664-9800 

www.swvs.org 

Louisiana Veterinary 

Medical Association 

2014 Winter Meeting January 23—26, 

2014 

Crowne Plaza Baton Rouge, LA (225) 928-5862 

www.lvma.org 

 Classifieds (Continued) 
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